Christie & Jeff Longfield
37 Kings Hill Rd.
Walden, NY 12586

April 23, 2018

Town of Newburgh
Zoning Board of Appeals
308 Gardnertown Rd
Newburgh, NY 12550

Dear Town of Newburgh:

We moved into our neighborhood because of the rural character that exists here in
the North West part of the Town of Newburgh. That is why when we heard about
the request to expand this WCC Tank Co and allow them to now conduct excavating
operations we had to write to express our opposition and concern. This is not
something that we feel fits within our very residential area. In fact, it really sticks
out and is a negative impact to the properties it surrounds. I live in the
neighborhood and it has an impact on me and my family. The people it really
impacts and [ feel extremely bad that they have to experience, endure this
applicant’s blatant disregard for the law are the bordering neighbors. If the ZBA
grants him relief you can bet that he will continue to disregard the laws and further
go beyond what you grant because past actions are a predictor for future results. It
is time to finally say no and operate within the requirements you were granted.

Sincerely,

Christie & Jeff Longfield




